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F.No.21-2/2012-TS.IV .
Government of India
Ministry of Human Resource Development

(Department of Higher Education)

Shastri Bhavan, New Delhi,
Dated the 7th May, 2012.

To

All Secretaries dealing with Technical Education in the State
Governments.

‘Subject: Inviting proposals under the scheme of Community
Development Through Polytechnics (CDTP).

Sir/ Madam,

I am directed to refer to this Ministry’s letter of even number
dated 23rd March, 2012 thereby inviting proposals in the prescribed
format for implementation of Community Development Through
Polytechnics (CDTP). A copy of the letter is enclosed herewith. The
last date for receiving application from the State Government was
16t April, 2012. Some of the proposals have been received directly
from the existing AICTE approved polytechnics and have not been
sent through the State Governments. In addition the number of
proposals received is also insufficient. It is, therefore, requested to
send proposals from the AICTE approved polytechnics (Government,
Government aided and Private) in the prescribed format. The
proposals should be invited from the polytechnics interested in
implementing the scheme and be sent to the Under Secretary, TS.IV,
Department of Higher Education, Ministry of Human Resource
Development, Room No0.430 ‘C’ Wing, Shastri Bhavan, New Delhi.

2. An early action in this regard will be highly appreciated.
Yours faithfully,

oAt

(Dr. A. K. Nassa)
Deputy Educational Advisor (T)
Tel. No.011-23384808

Encl: as above



